
BELA-BELA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE: DRAFT 2014/15 ANNUAL REPORT

A public notice is hereby given in terms of Section 129 (3) of the Local 
Government: Municipal Finance Management Act, 2003 That the 
Accounting Officer must in accordance with Section 21 (a) of the Local 
Government: Municipal Systems Act, 2000 make public the Draft Annual 
Report as tabled in Council. The Draft 2014/15 Annual Report was tabled 
before Council on the 28th January 2016.

The Draft 2014/15 Annual Report is available for public inspection at 
Municipal Building as well as on the municipal website www.belabela.
gov.za for a period of 21 working days, commencing from Friday, the 5th 
February 2016 to Thursday, the 25th of February 2016.

Written Comments on the Draft 2014/15 Annual Report can either 
be e-mailed to selapyanej@belabela.gov.za or be submitted 
to Records Office at Municipal Building.Members of the Public 
are welcome to submit written comments and representations 
on the Draft Annual Report to the Manager: Planning & Economic 
Development, Private Bag X1609, Bela-Bela 0480, or e-mail: raputsoap@
belabela.gov.za or Fax to 014 736 3288. Comments must be received by 
not later than 26 February 2015 at 12H00.

The Municipal Public Accounts Committee (MPAC) of Council will 
consider comments at a Meeting and submissions (as received by not 
later than Friday 06 February 2015 at 12H00 must indicate whether 
you wish to appear before the MPAC to motivate your comments and 
representations. A notice to the MPAC meeting will accordingly be 
issued to you.

For any enquiries, do not hesitate to call Mr P Raputsoa of the 
Municipality at 014 736 8033 or J Selapyane at 014 736 8037.
_______________
MM Maluleka - Municipal Manager                                  Notice No: 4/16


